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August 17, 2015


The Honorable Larry Phillips
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:

This letter transmits the King County Facilities Management Division's (FMD) report on Involuntary Treatment Act (ITA) Court Space Strategies, in accordance with Motion 14370, passed June 1, 2015 and due to Council August 17, 2015.    

As directed by Council, this report includes information regarding the level of need, options identified, costs associated with identified options and long term plans to move into new space at Harborview Hall.  

Collaborative work sessions between Facilities Management Division, King County Superior Court, Prosecuting Attorney’s Office, Department of Public Defense, Department of Community and Health Services and the Sheriff’s Office were held to develop the options included in the report. 

This report furthers the goals of the King County Strategic Plan by exercising good financial stewardship and planning for the long-term sustainability of County services. The estimated staff time and cost to produce this report was 65 hours or $9,360 dollars in direct salary costs.



If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Anthony Wright, Director, Facilities Management Division, at 206-477-9352. 

Sincerely, 



Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 
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